
Students with fee debt from 2021 who were on 
UCT financial aid or GAP funding 

These students can 
approach the Student 
Financial Aid Office directly 
for assistance towards their 
fee debt.

Students from higher-income 
households, who are expected 
to pay a higher expected family 
contribution (EFC), will be 
required to contribute a greater 
share towards their outstanding 
fees, while disadvantaged 
students may be assisted in full.

Appeals may only be available 
to students that have a fee 
block to register. What you 
need to do: Submit an online 
appeal by logging onto your 
PeopleSoft Student Portal. 

Where the online appeal form is 
not available, please email the 
Undergraduate Funding Office 
for assistance to activate the 
online appeal tile in Peoplesoft 
Student Self Service.


